City of Oregon Planning Commission Meeting
The Planning Commission of the City of Oregon met Tuesday February 17, 2015, 
6:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers.

Present:

Mike Bowers 



Joe Ebens 



Mark Herman



Jerry Hinrichs
Kurt Wilson



Rich Rhoads
Absent:

Rob Zimmerman


Mark Herman called the meeting to order.
A Public Hearing was held for a zoning change request submitted by Thomas Felker for the address 206 N 3rd Street from R-1 Single family to Commercial for the purpose of expanding his store. Certified publication was brought in that was posted in newspaper and the adjoining property owners have signed off.  Tom Felker was present. No one spoke against. Jerry Hinrichs asked about IDOT approval for driveway off of 4th Street.  He will be closing the current drive through and having one further North on the property. The Public Hearing was closed.
Rich Rhoads moved to recommend to the City Council the zoning change requested by Thomas Felker for the address 206 N 3rd  Street from R-1 Single family to Commercial for the purpose of expanding his store, Seconded by Mike Bowers.

Motion carried. No Nays. 
Ogle County Sheriff’s new complex on South 1st Street has asked for approval of a new Ground Sign in the right of away. After discussion; Mike Bowers moved to recommend to the City Council denying the Ground Sign being put in the right of way, Seconded by Rich Rhoads.

Motion carried. No Nays 

Mike Bowers moved to approve the August 19, 2014 minutes, Seconded by Kurt Wilson.

Motion carried. No Nays.

Rich Rhoads moved to recommend to the City Council an Ordinance addressing temporary structures constructed of silk, cotton, canvas, nylon fabric or similar materials, Seconded by Kurt Wilson.
Motion carried. No Nays.

Jerry Hinrichs moved to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Rich Rhoads.

ermanMotion carried. No Nays.

Adjourn:  6:30 pm




Charlene Ruthe, Secretary

